Announcement on SEHK’s Review of the Bank’s Overseas IPO Application
2009-10-29
 
The Listing Committee of the Stock Exchange of Hong Kong (SEHK) will hold an hearing on October 29, 2009 to review the Bank’s application for its main board listing of no more than 3,819,961,000 overseas listed foreign shares (including 498,255,000 over-allotment shares) at the SEHK.
 
The application is subject to the final approval of the SEHK. Investors are hereby reminded of the investment risks.
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